
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2021/47           Date: 22nd October 2021 

 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers 

 
Subject: Notice for disabling RoDTEP Scheme Declaration 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Declaration pertaining to RoDTEP scheme was introduced in Shipping Bill in SEZ Online to 
facilitate declaration of intent and was provisional to regulatory approval. Further, with 
reference to DGFT Notification Number 019/2015-20 dated 17th August 2021, scheme 
guidelines for RoDTEP scheme are notified. According to para 4.55 (xii) of this notification, 
exports by SEZ units fall under ineligible category for claiming scheme benefits. According to 
this notification and advice received from MEPZ DC office, RoDTEP scheme declaration has 
been disabled from Shipping Bills filed through SEZ Online System. 
 
In future if SEZ exports are brought under purview of RoDTEP scheme benefit, necessary 
provisions will be made. 
 
This is for your kind information. 
 
 
SEZ Online 


